


Punctuality

Absence

• Learning begins in school from 8:55am

• Gates close at 9:00am and children 

must then come through the front 

entrance to ensure they are in class 

A.S.A.P.  

• It is essential that your child is in 

school whenever possible

• If there is a reason your child is 

unable to be in school, please 

contact the school office 

before the day begins to inform 

them that they will be absent, 

giving a clear reason for this



Full 

Uniform

P.E. Dayswww.schooldaysllp.co.uk



• Bring Book Bags to school DAILY

• Book Bags are now kept in their Smart Sacks for ease of access throughout 

the day

• Reading Diaries should be transported in Book Bags daily



ay    ou ie ea 

• We will be inviting families to a morning session soon to show you 

what our phonics lessons look like to help you best support your 

child at home 





• Children in Year 1 will be taught all 

these graphemes by the end of the 

year!!!!  

(This is why we need them in school at the beginning of the day.)

Phase 5 
Pronunciation 

Guide















• Your child will soon get their 

‘Mathletics’ login (stuck in the front 

of their reading records)-

Mathletics helps develop 

children’s mathematical fluency 

and encourages pre-learning and 

revision of prior learnt concepts

• Mathletics effort is rewarded in our 

Friday Celebration Assemblies 

• Collect 5 bronze certificates and 

you will be awarded a silver 

certificate.

• Collect 4 silvers for a gold 

certificate. 

• You can only earn one certificate 

per week, so be sure to use 
Mathletics regularly!





• Children are provided with at least one  

piece of fruit or salad vegetable daily as 

a snack
• Unless there is a dietary requirement 

(discussed with teacher/Miss Goddard) 

children should not be bringing in their 

own snacks
• Milk now must be ordered and paid for



• All children are entitled to a free school meal each day

• You are also welcome to offer your child a packed lunch

• Please help us to maximise your child’s learning time (and save us 

from having to go through a second ‘lunch choices’ register) by 

ordering and confirming your child’s meal choices using your 

ARBOR account.  Thank you. 



• We recognise how vital communication between home 

and school is and we want to build effective and 

supportive relationships with our families at Carlisle.

• We will collect children from the playground in the 

mornings and deliver them to the playground for pick 

up in the afternoons – the mornings can be tricky to 

have lengthy conversations as this impacts on children 

learning at the beginning of the day – after school 

chats are best or send an email to 

and we can call you, 

arrange a meeting or reply to your email ASAP!  

• Please avoid sharing any concerns in front of your child 

– Transition into Year 1 is quite an adjustment but we all 

want your child(ren) to feel positively about change!  

mailto:info@carlisle.richmond.sch.uk


• For your child to thrive in Year 1 and beyond, we need to 

encourage them to be more and more independent

• Practising listening to and following 2 Step instructions   

will also help with developing greater independence 



• Topic related

• Something achieved

• Speaking and Listening opportunity

• No toys/personal items in school please



Each half term you will receive a 

new curriculum booklet outlining 

the learning that will be covered 



Thank you for coming this morning.


